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Alec Ferretti <al13fe26@gmail.com>

COW2021000988 Clarification Letter


Alec Ferretti <al13fe26@gmail.com> Tue, Mar 23, 2021 at 9:56 AM
To: "NRC, FOIASIG" <FOIASIG.NRC@uscis.dhs.gov>

Please only search staff of the USCIS Management Directorate.  It is possible to do a global search in
outlook: https://docs.microsoft.com/en-us/microsoft-365/compliance/content-search?view=o365-worldwide


On Mon, Mar 22, 2021 at 1:18 PM NRC, FOIASIG <FOIASIG.NRC@uscis.dhs.gov> wrote:


Good morning Mr. Ferretti,

We have received your request relating email correspondence between and any email domains ending with
@naphsis.org and @uscis.dhs.gov. Your request has been assigned the
following control number:
COW2021000988. Please see the attached letter requesting further clarification regarding this request.

Please respond within 30 days. You may reply directly to this email address.

 

Thank you,

Christopher

COW2021000988

-- 

Alec Ferretti
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